

Dear Macomb County Families,

The Macomb Intermediate School District is working in cooperation with our 21 local school districts and community organizations, to coordinate mental health support for our students. If you or a family member is in need of assistance, please see the options below to contact support staff:

- 1. **Call:** Macomb ISD at 586-228-3570
- 2. Email: Email a Macomb ISD Mental Health Care Coordinator at: mentalhealthsupport@misd.net
- 3. Resources are available! Click here: https://www.misd.net/Mental-Health-Resources/

Please note the following in your message:

- Your full name
- Student's name, grade, and school
- **Preferred contact information** (Please inform us immediately if your first language is not English and your preferred method of communication)
- Information regarding how we may assist you

Messages will be monitored and returned Monday-Friday 8:00-4:00 p.m. by one of the following members of the Mental Health Care Coordinator Team:

- Nancy Buyle
- Deanna Heinz
- Annette Hobrecht

- Terri Nekoogar
- Jason Novetsky
- Renee Ragona

\*\*In the event of an emergency, contact your doctor, go to the nearest emergency room or call 911. The 24 hour, Macomb County Crisis Line is also available to everyone at 586-307-9100.

The Macomb Intermediate School District is committed to supporting the health and well-being of our Macomb County families during this unprecedented time. Mental Health Care Coordinators and resources are available to you. Please share this letter with families who may also be in need of support.

Sincerely,

Mental Health Support Team Macomb Intermediate School District 44001 Garfield Rd Clinton Township, MI 48038